

Newsletter February 7, 2020

SPELLING BEE FINALISTS

Congratulations to the following students who qualified for the finals.

Kindergarten: Olivia Odom, Louis Taylor, Frederick Randle, Desmond Bedenfield, Quincy Odom, Caleb Henderson, Douglas Gullette, Christian Smith-Thompson.

1st **Grade:** Taylen Henderson, Noah Galloway, Justice Johnson, Bryan Lark, Kennedi Crayton, Renee Jackson, Journey Hayes, Kaleb Wilson.

2nd Grade: Jaylen Henderson, Jaxon Edwards, Lorenzo Minor, Ze'Maya Horton, Ah'Kenzie Mitchell, Ah'Maria William.

3rd Grade: King Pearson, Ali'Jah Callahan, Layla Bishop, Dairea Seabron, David Price, Brooklyn Mitchell, My'Tiera Allen, Zy'Aire Joseph.

4th Grade: Harmoni Brown, Amaya Carrington, Kenyetta Thomas-Henry, Bobby Mitchell, Jakayla Butts, Jayvion Brown.

5th **Grade:** Shaniece Payton, Zed Peto, DeAvion Clark, Alexis Monroe, Trevon Maynard, Xavier Strozier.

6th Grade: Amarie Glass, Keniya Payton, Alasia Moore, Amiyah Buie, Fatim Keita, Ne'Vaeh Oliver.

The Spelling Bee finals will take place on Tuesday, February 11, 2020 in the school's gymnasium. The following are the times depending on the grade level:

8:45-9:25: 2nd Grade 9:35-10:15: Kindergarten 10:25-11:05: 1st Grade 12:25-1:05: 3rd Grade 1:10-1:50: 4th Grade 1:55-2:35: 5th Grade 2:40-3:20: 6th Grade Dear Families,

We have been working hard to perfect our dismissal process, and I am proud to say that we clear the dismissal lines in 5-7 minutes daily! Please utilize our drive-thru for dismissal. Teachers are teaching until the last minutes of the school day, and then they are working hard to get all of our 250 students safely to our dismissal locations to start dismissal promptly at 3:30.

When parents come into the office to pick up kids, teachers have to stop what they're doing to answer calls, and it interrupts the entire pick-up process and causes confusion. Often times, this also takes much longer than driving through the pick-up lane does. Plus, you get to see Mr. Teer and Mr. Bedford in the drive-thru, and your students are brought directly to your car!:)

Thank you so much for your cooperation and helping us streamline dismissal!

Please remember to turn in the re-enrollment form for the 2020-2021 school year. The re-enrollment period ends on Friday, March 6, 2020. Neglecting to return the form will forfeit your child's spot for the 2020-2021 school year!



February 11 – SPELLING BEE FINALS
February 17-21 – NO SCHOOL
(INTERCESSION)
March 5 – SPRING PICTURES
March 6 – RE-ENROLLMENT ENDS
March 13 – NO SCHOOL